
Your Honourable Committee Secretary, 
  
I would like to write to you in support for the Anti Terrorism protection and the safeguard of our 
country Australia which we all value and wish not see it harmed and attacked by any forms of 
terrorism and the like as we have full trust that all good intention were drawn up initially by the 
initiators of the original bill, however we do think that it may have gone a bit too far which jeopardised 
the freedom act and well known common sense right of being "innocent until proven guilty" 
  
We believe the current bill has introduced a huge amount of unrest and unease in the community due 
to the discriminating attitude of one minority of the Australian people which was unfortunately 
reflected in some elements of the current bill ... hence our support for the urgently needed reforms 
and amendments for the Green's Bill 
  
The above mentioned discrimination sentiments were even encouraged due to the definition of the 
"terrorist act" being mistakenly related to religion or political interests. This is wrong and should be 
corrected 
  
Until proven guilty, you are supposed to enjoy your citizen right of being innocent and treated innocent 
and that includes bail conditions. 
  
Finally if indeed any questioning authorization is required, it should well be carried out secretly away 
from any media coverage as nowadays, suspects of any minor or major crime are being interrogated 
and abused by the media before even the police and court laws are engaged. This measure if 
endorsed will add a trust element within our community and prevent more media beat up as the whole 
community has been tarred by the action of minorities 
  
Yours Faithfully 
  
Eng. Ghayass Sari 
  
================================ 
Best Regards 
Gus Sari 
 
  
  
 


